## NEWSLETTER

16th July 2015

Talbot First School Part of the Woodlands Federation

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk School Website: www.talbot.staffs.sch.uk



## Thank you

At the end of this academic year we would like to thank everyone for their support. We would like to thank all the staff, governors and the TSA for their work in raising funds for the children and all the school volunteers for their help.

We wish all our Year 4 children happiness and success as they move on to Oldfields hall Midddle School and hope that they settle in quickly.

It is sadly time to say goodbye to Mrs Helen Ralph who has run the school library each Friday morning. We will all miss her and are very grateful for her help.

#### School Renovations

During the summer holidays we will be converting the area outside the hall into a Library area and the existing library will become a cloakroom. The Early Years class room and Class 1 will be redecorated.

We are also having roof repairs carried out during the holidays.

## <u>Academic Year</u> <u>2015/2016</u>

After School Clubs:

Monday:

Soccerstars will continue on Mondays after school, the application form has gone out this week.

CrossFit will continue on Thursdays only and will start in late September. Letters have gone out this week regarding this.

Chess club will restart in late September and will be open to new members from Year 2 upwards (current Year 1 children). Please note that letters will go out in September advising of dates but if you want your child to join the existing chess members, please advise Mrs Everill.

## School Dinners

School lunches are free for children from Reception to Year 2. If you pay for your child's lunch, please send in payment either weekly of £10.50 or if you want to pay half termly, the amount

for September until 22nd October will be £69.30. If your child is not having lunches each day, please indicate on the envelope with your payment, which days they relate to.

You should have already received new menus for the new academic year.

## School Milk

School milk is free for children under 5. When your child turns 5, milk is payable. For the half term from September to 22nd October, the amount will be £6.60. Please send in your payment at the start of the term in September.

For children who already have school milk, we have already ordered it for them. If you want to stop or start receiving it please let Mrs Everill know as soon as possible. Thank you.

# NEWSLETTER

16th July 2015

Talbot First School Part of the Woodlands Federation

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk

School Website: www.talbot.staffs.sch.uk



## TSA NEWS

## **Bonus Ball**

The TSA are doing a Bonus Ball draw. This is drawn on Wednesday weekly and will cost £5 for 5 weeks. Please see Donna or Jane Edwards to get your number for the draw.

## Winners

10th June Chris Heinich 17th June Karen Edwards

## Talbot First School Dates for your diary as at 16th July

## Academic Year 2015/16

School closes for summer holiday until Tuesday 8th September 2015

#### September

Tuesday 8th School re-opens for the new academic year

Monday 14th Soccerstars (1/6)
Thursday 17th CrossFit (1/6)
Monday 21st Soccerstars (2/6)
Thursday 24th CrossFit (2/6)
Monday 28th Soccerstars (3/6)

## October

Thursday 1st CrossFit (3/6)
Monday 5th Soccerstars (4/6)
Thursday 8th CrossFit (4/6)
Monday 12th Soccerstars (5/6)
Thursday 15th CrossFit (5/6)
Monday 19th Soccerstars (6/6)
Thursday 22nd CrossFit (6/6)

Friday 23rd Inset Day—school closed to pupils